
 

 

 

 

          March 18th, 2020 
 
 
 
 

Dear Investors, Dear Analysts 
 
 
As you may remember we had a Schaeffler Group Capital Markets Day scheduled in a digital format for 
March 24th . 
 
Under the current circumstances, the Schaeffler Group will keep high its commitment to transparency, 
and: 
 

• schedule on Tuesday, March 24th at 2pm CET a conference call with Q&A, hosted by Mr 
Rosenfeld, Group CEO, which will focus on the current topics 

• reschedule the CMD to a later date 
 
For your convenience, dial-in details will be uploaded on our Schaeffler IR web page on Monday, March 
23rd 2020. 
 
Best regards 
 
Renata Casaro 
Head of IR  
Schaeffler AG 
 

Schaeffler AG 

 

http://www.schaeffler.com/ir

